
03.11.2024 Member Communication - 1st Mediation Meeting Update

Dear RVTA Members and Community Supporters,

What a fantastic showing at the RVSD District Office this morning! Over 75 community
members, parents, and RVTA supporters came to cheer on your RVTA bargaining team as we
entered the building for mediation. YOU all made that happen. It was quite a surprise for
management this morning.

We learned that when in mediation all discussions must remain confidential. Therefore, we are
not able to share any details from our mediation discussions. Both sides shared ideas. We will
schedule another mediation date shortly.

Your efforts have an impact. Don’t take your foot off the gas!

Please forward this email to your families who are supportive and let them know their actions
make a difference. RVTA greatly appreciates our community and the love they have shown all
educators.

We can do this Ross Valley! Stronger Together.
Our Students Deserve the Best.


